
11 November 2020
In accordance with Local Government Regulations 
2012, Chapter 8, Section 254B, Public Notice of 
Meetings, notice is hereby given that the General 
Meeting of Council to be held on Tuesday 17 
November 2020 at 9.00am has been relocated 
to the Eulo Town Hall, Eulo. 

Yours faithfully,

Cassandra White
Chief Executive Officer
Paroo Shire Council

NOTICE
Change of Venue for 

General Council Meeting on
Tuesday 17 November 2020


